Pilon, Janet

Subject: COVID-19 Vaccine Distribution - Solidarity and Support in the Lower City

From: Rebecca Steckle Sent: April 5, 2021 12:22 PM

To: Green, Matthew - M.P. <Matthew.Green@parl.gc.ca>; Andrea Horwath, MPP <ahorwath-co@ndp.on.ca>; Farr,

Jason < Jason. Farr@hamilton.ca>

Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: COVID-19 Vaccine Distribution - Solidarity and Support in the Lower City

Good afternoon,

I am emailing to support your recent joint statement regarding the negligence of the provincial government in leaving out the Lower City in the vaccine distribution plan.

It is a deliberate act that leaves those most affected by the pandemic without equitable access to life-saving vaccines.

I support the calls for the government to reassess and make adequate changes so those most at risk for COVID-19 (those intentionally put at risk by policy and systemic racism) are provided vaccinations NOW.

In solidarity, Rebecca